Allergy Information

Pomptonian considers the safety of the children we serve to be our highest priority. The staff in
your District is peanut aware and we strive to ensure that the meals we serve avoid peanut and tree
nut as ingredients on the labels of the products we offer.

The food is prepared at a central location in Little Falls and transported to our Elementary Schools.
We do not knowingly serve food that contains peanut or tree nuts to any of our students. As
happens with any busy kitchen; sometimes last minute food substitutions are necessary or someone
might bring something into the kitchen that has the potential of cross contamination. For those
reasons we suggest that students with known or severe allergies preorder their meals so they can
be handled separately. This adds an extra level of safety with a designated person preparing the
meal being aware of the allergen(s) that needs to be avoided.

If that is your preference or if you would like more information, please contact Toni Bowman, your
Food Service Director.

Contact Information:
Food Service Director: Toni Bowman, RD
Email: dietitian@pomptonian.com

Phone: (973)-890-2512




